Appendix C8

Sarah Miller

From: Licensing

Sent: 10 January 2025 09:20

To: Sarah Miller

Subject: FW: Representation in respect of Premises Licence. Case reference: LIC677307171
Attachments: LIC677307171.pdf

If you have made an application or sent us an email and have received an automatic acknowledgment please do not
try and call licensing — we will respond to you as soon as we are able.

Applications and emails are dealt with in strict date order.

From: Leicester City Council <noreply@Ileicester.gov.uk>

Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 5:50 PM

To: Licensing <Licensing@leicester.gov.uk>

Subject: Representation in respect of Premises Licence. Case reference: LIC677307171

Representation in respect of
Premises Licence

Leicester
City Council

Case raised by:

01/2025 17:49:39
Customer details:
Title First name Surname Phone number Mobile number Email address

Address:



Enter the postcode or Please select the House
P Flat Street Town County Postcode
street name address number

Name of premises: Samy County Ltd

Location:
Enter the postcode Please select The address is House
P . Flat Street Town County Postcode
or street name the address not listed number
The add i Evingt
Evington Rd € addressis 170-178 vington Leicester Leicestershire Le21hl

not listed Rd

Application No. (If known): 170434

Please tick one or more of the licensing objectives that your representation relates to: Prevention of
Crime and Disorder,Public Safety,Prevention of Public Nuisance,Protection of Children From Harm

Please summarise your concerns about this application: Late night Noise.
Crime and disorder through alcohol related street drinking.
Safety of local residents.

Please give further details of WHY you believe this application will have an adverse effect on the
licensing objectives : Evington Rd has a growing problem with large groups street drinking around shops
selling alcohol during the day and late at night.

Alcohol related incidents around shops like One Stop late at night are a common occurance and another shop
further along Evington Rd will introduce the same issues where they currently don't exist and create the
potential for alcohol related violence and disturbances and reaidents will fear walking out late at night for fear of
being accosted by street drinkers who also regularly beg for money.

Operating till midnight in a residential area will also create additional noise from visitors coming to buy alcohol
with cars parking in residential streets late at night as there is insufficient parking around the premises.

Thr premises should not be allowed to sell any alcohol beyond it's current permitted hours of 11pm

Are there any changes that could be made to the application that would reduce or remove your
concerns?: No



